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Question Time 

 

Last year, in part as a result of the collaboration during the Fall Break Bus Trip, there was 

a survey done about food options on campus.  The results of the survey, combined with 

the fact that the contracts of the current food vendors on campus were expiring at the end 

of this year, led to the exploration of the possibility of diversifying food options on 

campus, perhaps in the form of a cafeteria.  So far, there have not been any 

announcements about profess of this matter. 

 

Instead, in a recent Journal Gazette article about the bridge linking IPFW and Ivy Tech, 

John Kaufeld was quoted talking about the possibility of IPFW students “making the trek 

across the 3, 667-foot bridge for the vaunted Ivy Tech cafeteria” since [Ivy Tech] has a 

very nice student-run cafeteria.” 

http://www.journalgazette.net/article/20140919/LOCAL/309199991) Is this an indication 

that the plans for a cafeteria have been abandoned, and IPFW is going to continue to only 

have Pizza Hut, Subway, and Taco Bell as its food choices on campus, unless they want 

to make the trek across the not-yet-building bridge? 

 

Since the survey revealed a very strong interest in having more diverse and healthier food 

options on campus, it would be great if we could have an update on the process. 
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